

Baiph E. Beedle

September 13, 1991 JPN-91-051

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Mail Station P1-137 Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTENTION: Document Control Desk

SUBJECT:

James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant

Docket No. 50-333

Response to Request for Additional Information

Regarding Safety Relief Valve Setpoints

Reference:

NRC letter, B. C. McCabe to R. E. Beedle, dated July 1, 1991, which requested additional information regarding safety relief

valve setpoints.

Dear Sir:

In the referenced letter, the NRC staff requested that the Authority provide additional information regarding safety relief valve setpoints by August 7. The Authority has informed the NRC that more time is required to provide the information since additional engineering analysis must be performed. The requested information will be provided by November 15, 1991.

If you have any further questions, please contact Mr. J. A. Gray, Jr.

Very truly yours.

Ralph E. Beedle

Executive Vice President

Nuclear Generation

cc: See next page.

9109260047 910913 PDR ADOCK 05000333

cc: Office of the Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Post Office Box 136
Lycoming, NY 13093

Regional Administrator U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 475 Allendale Road King of Prussia, PA 19400

Brian C. McCabe
Project Directorate I-1
Division of Reactor Projects-I/II
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14B2
Washington, D.C. 20555